
Nursery News        Friday 30th September 

How to help your child at home: 

 Can you go on a colour hunt? See if you can find 
something red, blue, yellow, green and orange. 

 Can you listen out for different sounds during a 
walk? 

 Encourage your child to put their coat on inde-
pendently and show them how to do buttons/zips  

This week we have been learning: 

Shape of the week : Rectangle       Number of the week: 3 

              

                                                                                              

 The life cycle of a caterpillar 

 How to line items up and use our ‘pointing finger’ to count 

 About mini beasts and where they live  

Important Notices: 

If your child wears a uniform to nursery, 
it is really helpful if jumpers/cardigans 
are labelled with names. 
Please label water bottles, 
bags and coats if possible too. 
Thank you :) 

Book of the week              


